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25th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As the school and all Year 6 families are approaching an important time in the academic 
year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all families for their continued support 
with your child’s preparation for the forthcoming SATs.  

SATs week is the week commencing Monday 13th May when Year 6 children will be taking 
their final papers.   

You will be aware that attendance at school is vital at all times, but particularly in this final 
push toward the SATs.  I am sure I can count on your support in making sure your child 
attends school in order to be fully prepared. 

We will support all of our Year 6 pupils during this crucial time and if you or your child have 
any queries/problems please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs C Sutherland 

Head of School 
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